oroners Service
for Northern Ireland
Dr Carolyn Harper
Medical Director
Public Health Agency
12-22 Linenhall Street
Belfast

BT2 8BS

19" June 2015

Dear Dr Harper,

Re: Proposed communication pathway between Coroner’s Office and
PHA/HSCB

Many thanks for your letter dated 16™ April 2015. The proposals above have been
discussed at the most recent meeting with our Presiding Judge, the Coroners, and

senior management on 18" June 2015. | can now confirm that we have accepted the
proposed pathway, and find the proposals therein satisfactory.

Yours sincerely

Dr Gemma Andrew

Medical Adviser
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